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call Jan Pettit at 325-223-1563. 
Deadline for the new cards is 
October 31, 2016.  A sample 
card will be on display at Floyd 
C. Pettit Insurance at 715 Austin 
Street in Robert Lee.

It’s almost time for Vision 
With A Purpose’s Small Town 
Christmas Celebration.  This 
annual event will be held 
Saturday, December 3, 2016, in 
downtown Robert Lee.

Hay rides for all ages (with a 
minimum charge) are planned.  
Santa Claus will be giving out 
presents to the children through 
age 9 and listening to Christmas 
wishes.  Food will be available to 
purchase that includes stew, 
chili, cornbread, crackers and 
drinks.  Special gingerbread men 
made by our own Bev 
Broughton can also be 
purchased.

The lights in Memorial Park 
will be turned on at dusk after 
the children meet and greet 
Santa Claus.

Don’t forget to enter your home 
in the Christmas Outdoor 
Decorating Contest.  Prizes of  $100, 
$75 and $50 will be awarded along 
with a new category this year, “The 
Griswald Award” (remember 
“Christmas Story” with Chevy 
Chase?).  A special plaque will be 
presented.  Applications will soon be 
available along with information 
flyers.  Watch for more info.

family members, and friends are 
welcome and encouraged to drop by 
during the afternoon.

At 7:30 pm, the group will attend 
the football game between Robert 
Lee and Westbrook.  Go Steers!!

FMI you may contact:  Jackie 
(Sparks) Walker (325) 453-2668; 
Alice (Ross) Wallace (325) 453-
2685or Jerrel Harmon (325) 653-
9870.

A Co-ed Volley “Boo” 
Tournament will be held Saturday, 
October 29, 2016, in Bronte.  Exact 
times will be announced at a later 
date.  Deadline for the adult play 
6 on 6 tourney is October 24, 
2016.  There will be a limit on 
teams.  Costumes are welcome, 
but not required.

Event organizers are also 
planning a washer pitching on 
that day.

For more information, contact 
Joni Busby at (432) 813-7552 or 
Brittany Powell at (325) 650-7852.

By Lanette Fletcher
The Sorosis Study Club will 

hold its annual potato bake 
luncheon on Tuesday, November 
8, at the First United Methodist 
Church fellowship hall.  The 
menu includes all the usuals -- 
baked potatoes with the 

The City of  Robert Lee has 
changed the time of  council 
meetings.  Council meetings will 
now be held at 6 pm at Robert 
Lee City Hall on the 2nd 
Monday of  each month and are 
open to the public. 

Central Baptist Church in 
Bronte is hosting a Trunk or 
Treat Saturday evening, 
October 29, from 6 pm to 8 pm.  
The event will be held in their 
north parking lot at 324 S. 
Franklin.

Enjoy treats, games, prizes and 
more.  Come in costume and trick 
or treat from decorated trunks.

The Robert Lee High School 
class of  1956 is planning a 60th 
anniversary reunion to be held on 
Friday, October 28, 2016.  At noon 
the class members, their spouses and 
immediate family will enjoy a 
catered meal at Noelle Tinkler’s 
restaurant near Lake Spence.

After lunch, we will return to 
Jackie Walker’s home for some 
quality time together, to share a few 
memories, take pictures and enjoy 
refreshments.  Anyone who attended 
school with this class at any time 
during their school years, other 

The City of  Bronte will host a 
Town Hall Meeting Thursday, 
November 17, at 6:30 pm in the 
Bronte ISD Auditorium.

Numerous local groups and 
taxing entities will be there to 
discuss their organizations, 
upcoming events, challenges and 
accomplishments.  The 
organizations included are Coke 
County, City of  Bronte, Bronte 
Independent School District, Fort 
Chadbourne, Coke County 
Sheriff’s Office, Bronte Volunteer 
Fire Department, East Coke 
County Ambulance Service, 
Restoring Bronte Foundation, 
Bronte Health and Rehab Center, 
Bronte Economic Development 
Corporation, Bronte Evening 
Lions Club, and the Sorosis Club.

Vision With A Purpose is 
providing large 4’x4’ Christmas 
Greeting cards to be displayed in 
Memorial Park for the holidays.  
Any business, individual or family 
may purchase these cards and VP 
will erect them with special 
lighting.  VP provides storage for 
the cards throughout the year.

This is a beautiful display to 
help celebrate the holiday season 
and a chance to show your 
community spirit.

For further information, please 

toppings, chili, fruit salads, corn-
frito salad, cornbread salad, 
broccoli salad, just to name a 
few.  We will also have dessert, 
tea, coffee, and water.  The 
luncheon will be from 11 am 
until 1 pm.    Tickets can be 
purchased ahead from any club 
member, or they can be 
purchased at the door. The club 
members are excited to be able 
to host this fundraiser again this 
year and look forward to seeing 
all of  their old friends and some 
new ones, too.  There will be 
deliveries to the school, 
downtown, nursing home, and 
the courthouse.  For those who 
cannot stay, to-go containers will 
be available.

The Red Hat Society will 
meet at 11 am Tuesday, 
November 8, 2016, for the 
Sorosis Club Potato Bake.  It will 
be held at the First United 
Methodist Church fellowship 
hall in Bronte.  This is a worthy 
fundraiser and the food is always 
delicious.  Tickets may be purchased 
in advance or at the door.

Go vote and then come eat 
and have fun with the ladies in 
the red hats.


